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May 10, 2013

Via Certified Mail Return Receipt Requested

Mr. Rod Seeley, Director

Southwest Region, Pipeline Hazardous Materials and Safety Administration
8701 South Gessner, Suite 1110

Houston, TX 77074

Re: CPF 4-2013-5009
Dear Mr. Seeley,

Magellan Pipeline Holdings, L.P. (“Magellan”) acknowledges receipt of the above
referenced Notice of Probable Violation and is timely sending this response within 30
days from its receipt. The intent of this letter is to inform you that Magellan will
provide payment of the proposed civil penalty as required. Magellan intends to
comply with the steps required in the Proposed Compliance Order including a
response within thirty (30) days after receipt of the Final Order.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me by
phone at (918) 574-7332 or e-mail at jason.smith@magellanip.com to discuss.

Sincerely,

Jason S
Director, Asset Integrity

Cc: Michael Pearson, Vice President, Technical Services, Magellan
Paul Pratt, Associate General Counsel, Magellan



